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August 7, 2012 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Welcome back to San Cayetano!  We have had a great first day of school! 
 
School instruction begins at 8:40 a.m. and continues until 2:55 p.m. Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday.  
Wednesday’s school instructional hours are 8:40 a.m. to 12:25 p.m.  There are 11 more Wednesdays that are 
not early release days.  They are listed in the Student Handbook, and noted on the District Calendar.  Morning 
supervision of students begins at 8:00 a.m.  Students miss important instruction when they are not here. 
Please, help us ensure that your students are here everyday to learn! 
 
Your student’s health and well being are important to us.  If you would like to celebrate your child’s birthday in 
school, please follow these guidelines: 
 

 Talk to your child’s teacher, either in person or by e-mail.  Ask your child’s teacher when it is most 
convenient to come to class.  Please realize that it might not be possible to celebrate on the actual day 
of your child’s birthday.  Some teachers prefer to celebrate all birthdays for the month at the same time.  
Please respect your teacher’s preferences. 
 

 Please consult this list when planning what to bring.  Please do not bring a cake or cupcakes.  We have 
students who have food allergies.  Healthy choices are the best choices. 

o Fresh fruit: Bananas, apples, pears, or any other seasonal fruit 
o Muffins 
o Breakfast/Granola Bars 
o Pudding cups 
o Popcorns 
o Pretzels 
o Frozen juice bars 
o Applesauce cups 
o Raisins and other dried fruits 
o Water or 100% juice 

 

 Another option is not to bring food at all!  You can give prizes to all the students such as pencils, 
stickers, or other kinds of small party favors. 
 

 Another idea is to visit the class, read them a book, and give the book to the class as a present from 
your birthday student! 
 

Thank you for your help in making this a successful school year for your student and San Cayetano! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Berenice Rodriguez 
Principal 

 


